## **LETTERS OF SUPPORT**

Hello,

I am in support of A Little Bud and their ongoing operations. Their impact to the community is positive and ongoing which is support that is always needed. As someone who personally sees the benefit social programs can receive from additional donations and support, A Little Bud should be allowed to continue operations in South Surrey so they can continue to sponsor South Surrey programs.

As a patron of the business I have always enjoyed the courteous and inclusive environment they have curated. The staff maintains a clean parking lot which I appreciate and I have never had a negative experience during shopping.

I would also like to give a special shoutout of support to their Director of Marketing, Nick Swanson who we met at the Chamber Holiday Mixer and showed a real passion for what UNITI is all about. We look forward to working with him and A Little Bud to continue to create lasting positive impacts in our community.

Thank you for taking the time to review my letter of support,



Mat Cruickshank

Uniti



City of White Rock 15322 Buena Vista Avenue White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6

Dec. 15, 2023

Dear Sirs:

Re: A Little Bud

This letter is written to support A Little Bud's application for renewal of their temporary use permit.

We have watched to development of their business over the last three years and have been impressed with the manner in which they have conducted themselves. All staff in the store are very friendly and professional. The store and surrounding area including the parking spaces at the rear of the store which we share, are impeccably maintained. Refuse is removed right away and the property upkeep is at a high level.

The teams in the store are a pleasure to deal with and the owner, Randy Tingskou has demonstrated his commitment and generosity to the community. We consider Randy to be one of our key partners in our charitable activities at White Rock Elks 431.

We would be happy to provide any additional support for any business renewal as required. We are delighted to have the store as our neighbour.

Yours very truly,

Al Burns

Al Burns President White Rock Elks 431 Bob O'Keefe Charity & Fundraising White Rock Elks 431

Bob O'Keefe

This is our letter of support for A Little Bud to continue doing business on Johnston Road as they have been an amazing neighbour that has helped increase awareness of the area and perform routine cleaning of the parking lot area.

They have been a neighbour of ours for about 2 years now and it has been an enjoyable experience during that tenure. Besides the obvious financial benefit having a neighbour like A Little Bud can provide by bringing in customers from all over the area, they have also provided community benefits through their continued support of organisations and initiatives. Therefore it is important to maintain their presence so that support can continue. Among the organisations that are impacted positively by A Little Bud include: Elks Club, Food Banks, White Rock Chamber of Commerce, Rotary Club and more. Each of those benefit directly from A Little Bud being able to operate and grow in South Surrey/White Rock.

We very much appreciate having a neighbour with such community values and respect for the area they operate in, and look forward to see them part of the area for years to come.

With pleasure,

ERESWANSON

Remax

## A Little Bud Mail - Letter of Support



**Fwd: Letter of Support** 

Info ALittleBud

16 December 2022 at 14:48

From: **Molly Bra**r < Date: Fri., Dec. 16, 2022, 2:46 p.m.

Subject: Letter of Support To: info@alittlebud.ca

Hello,

I work at Amin's Fine Dry Cleaning and have been a neighbour of A Little Bud for some time now. I've had nothing but great experiences with them and I fully support their application.

Molly Brar, Amin's Fine Dry Cleaning

## To whom it may concern,

This is a letter of support for A Little Bud and their reapplication for 1484 Johnston Road. They have been great neighbours of ours for the past few years and we have never experienced any issues with the store itself, or their customer base.

We appreciate the attention their teams pay to the parking lot and surrounding areas to ensure the grounds are clean and people consume their cannabis products elsewhere. It is great to have a busy neighbouring business that can help boost the area, but having A Little Bud ensures that the neighbourhood is busy and clean is the best.

A Little Bud is an important business to have remain part of the community and we support their right to continue to operate.

The Beer Shack

## Penang Szechuan Cuisine Restaurant

This is our letter of support for A Little Bud to continue doing business on Johnston Road as they have been an amazing neighbour that has helped increase awareness of the area and perform routine cleaning of the parking lot area.

They have been a neighbour of ours for about 2 years now and it has been an enjoyable experience during that tenure. Besides the obvious financial benefit having a neighbour like A Little Bud can provide by bringing in customers from all over the area, they have also provided community benefits through their continued support of organisations and initiatives. Therefore it is important to maintain their presence so that support can continue. Among the organisations that are impacted positively by A Little Bud include: Elks Club, Food Banks, White Rock Chamber of Commerce, Rotary Club and more. Each of those benefit directly from A Little Bud being able to operate and grow in South Surrey/White Rock.

We very much appreciate having a neighbour with such community values and respect for the area they operate in, and look forward to see them part of the area for years to come.

With pleasure,

Cassil

As a neighbouring business manager I support and encourage A Little Bud in their efforts to continue operations on Johnston Road as they have been continuously good neighbours and a benefit to the community.

For the past 2 years, A Little Bud have been ideal neighbours that generated positivity and attention to the area which we have appreciated. As many of their customers travel from outside the immediate area, it has helped increase exposure of our business to those who may have not already been aware of our operations. We have also been encouraged by their team's attention to cleanliness when it comes to their parking lot and surrounding areas.

It is important to have safe spaces for people of all interests and orientations and that is what A Little Bud provides. By being certified as a Safe Space with the city it shows that Johnston Road and the business in the surrounding area are supportive and inclusive for all.

From.

Matakashergio Crystal Lopez Mohalo Babes Skin 3 Health Lange

As a fellow business member of the White Rock/South Surrey area we both support and encourage the reapplication process for A Little Bud to continue to operate in their current location and capacity.

The staff and customer base from A Little Bud has provided us with additional customers and business which is something we can always appreciate. We have also had no issues with any cannabis consumption in the area which we can credit to their staff informing customers that they must leave the premises before consuming.

It is important for our business area to have major draws that pull customers in from all around the city and A Little Bud provides that draw which is critical to our area.

Once again, we fully support A Little Bud in their re-application process and look forward to having them as neighbours for years to come.

Sincerely,

Zach Stew 3Dogs Brewery